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April 30, 1952

b 6/
Hone W, By Pike
Casselton, YNorth Dakda

Dear iir. Pikes

Enclosed herewit!: is the report just received
from the Commissioner of the Bureau of Indian Affairs,
in response to wy inquiry concerning possible moving of
gravee in the area to be flooded by the Garrison Dam,

You may be assured it has been a pleasure to
obbain this information for you and if there is anything
further you feel I can do on this or any other matter, do
not hesitate to let me know,

With kind regards and hoping you are well and
happy, 1 am

Sincerely,

ool 1



	Letter from Senator Langer to W. E. Pike Regarding the Moving of Graves in the Area to be Covered by the Garrison Dam, April 30, 1952
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1654725193.pdf.6OHHp

